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Landscape Lighting Pre-Emergent 
Applying a pre-emergent treatment is a simple 
way to keep your lawn lush and weed free this 
spring and summer.  We recommend having your 
lawn treated with a pre-emergent herbicide in 
early February through March to keep crab grass 
and other unsightly weeds from stealing your 
yard’s beauty. Pre-emergent will also keep your 
planting beds weed free.

Did you know that Aspen Creek 
installs landscape lighting? 
Outdoor lighting enhances curb 
appeal; highlights the beauty of 
your landscape, illuminates 
walkways and improves the safety 
and security of your home. LED 
lighting is energy efficient, has a 
20 year lifespan and comes with a 
generous warranty to protect your 
investment. We can also upgrade 
your existing fixtures with LED 
bulbs to improve the efficiency of 
your current system

Crane Fly Treatment
You’ll start to see evidence of the Crane Fly in the 
spring when your turf begins to grow and brown 
or dead patches appear. February is the ideal 
time to have your turf sampled and treated. The 
larvae look like tubular worms and the adult 
resembles a giant mosquito. They will feed into 
spring, typically hatching in July and August. 
Larvae or Leatherjackets feed on grass roots and 
foliage.  Give us a call if you would like to have 
your lawn tested and treated.


